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Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au   

Dear staff, parents and carers, 

We would like to provide an update on Building B at Broken Hill North Public School following 
roofing inspections earlier this term. 

Further to the  1 November 2024 works notification, a contractor advised roof flashing should 
be replaced to prevent further water ingress. 

Work will begin on Monday 25 November and is scheduled to be completed on Sunday 1 
December, weather permitting. 

There will be no impact to school operations and the building will remain accessible. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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